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Last week in Year 4:

Year 4 have started their electricity topic in Science. After discussing what we use electricity 
for, the children experimented with wires, batteries and bulbs to make their own circuits!



Last week in Reception:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 3 with 99 % and 
Class 14 with 100%. Our whole school target is 97%.

 After learning about the coronation of King Charles, the children were tasked with 
creating two things fit for a king; a carriage and a quiche.

The carriage had 4 
wheels, a seat for the 
king and one for the 
queen, a seat for the 
footman, a box of snacks 
and drinks and even 
some books for if they 
were bored! 
A horse with flowers 
pulled the carriage and 
the carriage driver sat 
proudly up at the front. 

The children had a great 
time making mini 
quiches. They didn’t 
seem keen at first on the 
onions and peppers but 
they did all agree that 
they smelled delicious 
when they were cooking! 
We hope they enjoyed 
eating them at home!



Year 5 Maths Challenge:
These fabulous Year 5 mathematicians 
took part in the heats of the county Maths 
Challenge last week. They came an 
amazing second! Not only did they use all 
of their knowledge and skills, they were 
excellent role models for Cavalry. They 
worked as a team, were very polite and 
respectful and wore big smiles for the 
whole competition. We are very proud of 
you all.

 



Celebrating the Coronation: Look at our themed 
classroom doors!



Class 5









PE/Sports news:

Weather permitting, we plan to hold our annual sports days as follows:

Monday 22nd May at 2.15 p.m. - Reception and Nursery (only the older age 
group from Nursery who will start at school in September are involved in 
Sports Day)
Tuesday 23rd May at 2.00 p.m. - KS2
Thursday 25th May at 2.15 p.m. - KS1

Parents are very welcome to come and watch, and cheer the children in their 
races.
Please note that for KS2 only, we encourage the children to wear a T shirt in 
the colour of their team (red, blue, yellow or green).



PE/Sports news:

Children, in KS2, have begun to take part in 
cricket lessons this half-term. So far, we have 
been learning to field using throwing and catching 
skills and learning to bowl using an overarm 
technique. 

It has been great seeing so many children 
enjoying themselves and hopefully this has 
prepared the children who will be taking part in 
cricket competitions over the next few weeks. 



Dates for your calendar:

9th to 12th May - Year 6 SATs tests take place
15th to 19th May - Arts week - our theme is ‘The Flying Scotsman’
Monday 22nd May at 2.15 p.m. - Sports Day for Reception and Nursery (only the 
older age group from Nursery who will start at school in September are involved in 
Sports Day)
Tuesday 23rd May at 2.00 p.m. - Sports Day for  KS2
Thursday 25th May at 2.15 p.m. - Sports Day for KS1
29 May to 2 June - closed for half term week
Monday 5th June - closed for staff training
10th to 12th July - Y3 residential visit to Burwell House
Wednesday 19th July - last day of summer term
All term dates 2022/23 and 2023/24 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


